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Award Information – 12/23/2019 

Contract Information 

Purchase Description: Watermain Leak Detection and Locating Services for Lake County Public Works  

Contract Start Date: 1/14/2020  

Initial Term: One Year  

Term Dates: 1/14/2020 – 1/13/2021  

Renewals: Four One Year Renewals  

 

Vendor Information 

Company Name: M. E. Simpson Co., Inc.   

 

Address: 3406 Enterprise Avenue  

 Street Address Suite/Unit # 

 

 Valparaiso IN 46383 

 City State ZIP Code 

Contact Name: Dan Hood 

Funding Account 
Description: Public Works  

 

Budget Information: Public Works `  

 

Department: Public Works 

 

Department Contact: Ying Ming Award Amount: $119,510.45 

Bid / RFP Information 

Registered Vendors: 27 (2 Local) Responses Received: 1 (0 Local) 
 

Intent: 
The intention of Lake County, Illinois is to enter into a contract with one qualified vendor to perform watermain leak detection and 
locating services annually and individually.   

 
Department Recommendation: 
Lake County Purchasing received and opened 1 bid on December 11, 2019 at 2:00 p.m. M.E. Simpson Co. Inc., is the lowest 
responsive and responsible bidder in the estimated amount of $119,510.45.  Lake County Purchasing is recommending award to 
M.E. Simpson Co. Inc., Public Works agrees with my recommendation. 

 

 


